
 

 

Hello Keller Families! 

This year, Spring Fest will be held on Friday, May 31, 2024. Thanks to all of the 
fundraising this year, the PTO will be sponsoring the entire event. We are also 
supplying a FREE lunch for each student who returns the bottom portion of this 
slip filled out. We will be serving All Beef Hot Dogs, Plain Lay’s Potato Chips, and 
Kona Ice will be making a special trip to Keller with a Shaved Ice Treat in the 
afternoon. 

Thank You for your continued support this entire year! We are looking forward to 
a FUN FILLED day! 

-Keller’s PTO Board 

***PLEASE FILL OUT, SIGN & RETURN BY FRIDAY, MAY 24, 2024*** 

All students MUST have a signed permission slip to receive lunch. NO EXCEPTIONS. 

 

Student’s First & Last Name: ____________________________________________ 

Class Room/Number: ________ 

My Child Can Have: ______ 1 Hot Dog  ______ 1 bag of Chips  ______ 1 Shaved Ice 

 

Parent Signature: _______________________________________ 


